

Halfpenny Lane J, I & N School

Halfpenny Lane
Pontefract
West Yorkshire
WF8 4BW
T: 01977 703270
W: halfpenny.patrust.org.uk
E: admin@halfpenny.patrust.org.uk

Monday 9th December 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of our Christmas celebrations, each Key Stage in school will be attending a Christingle Service, which will be held at St Giles Church in Pontefract. For Reception and KS1, this will take place on the morning of Monday 16th December, at 9:30am. For KS2, this will take place on the afternoon of Monday 16th December, at 1:30pm.

The children will walk from school to the church and back again. We welcome Parents, Carers and other adult family members to accompany us in the church. If you can join us for the service, please can you sit in the seating section upstairs, as all of the seats in the main church will be required for the children.

As it is important that we get all the children back to school safely, we ask that you allow time for the children to leave the church first so that classes aren't split up. We look forward to seeing you at the church service and hope that you enjoy singing Christmas songs with us.

If you <u>would not</u> like your child to join us for the Christingle Service, then please contact the School Office, or speak to the Class Teacher.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

J Parkinson

Mr Parkinson